
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 DIARY                                               
 Friday 27th October - PSSA Sport     

                                          School Disco    

 Wednesday November 1st - Last day for payment for Y5 excursion  -  ’Smooth Walking Program’ at SHHS 

 Thursday 2nd November  -   Junior Band 2018 Instrument Try night  - Library 

      School Spectacular Choir & Dance rehearsal 

 Friday 3rd November - PSSA sport 

      K-2 Assembly  -  1Yellow to run  -  parents welcome 

 Tuesday  7th November - 3-6 Assembly – 5O to run 

      Last day for payment for Y3 excursion to Sydney Harbour National Pk  -  Nielsen Pk 

 Wednesday 8th November  -  Smooth Walking program with Seven Hills HS – Year 5 involved 

 Thursday 9th November  -  Todd Woodbridge State Tennis finals 

 Friday 10th November - PSSA Sport  

                                               School Spectacular Dance Rehearsal 

        

WALKATHON  -  Our major P&C Fundraiser for the year was our Walkathon which was held last  Friday 13th October 

from 11.30am-12.30pm. The theme of the day was to  come dressed as your favourite Sportsperson or Superhero.  All  

students had a wonderful time with their friends getting involved in a number of activities, being outside and exercising and 

raising money for the school. Money is being collected daily by members of the P&C and for each $10 being raised students 

receive a raffle ticket to go in the draw for one of ten $20 vouchers.  

 

A draw was held last Monday and the final draw will be held next Monday so there is still time to collect money raised from 

the Walkathon. As of last Friday we had raised $5600 which was a tremendous result in a week. We are hoping to reach our 

target of $10,000 which would be a fantastic result for our school.      

 

The first five winners were: 

Ben H 4R,  Stevie H 4O, Josh C 4G, Oliver E 3/4P, Jacinta L 5O 

 

Congratulations to these winners and to all the students who have brought in their money so far. Good luck in the draw next 

week.  

 

ATHLETICS SUCCESS  -  Last week we had four students attend the NSW PSSA Athletics Championships at Homebush. 

They were Darcy F, Josaia D, Emily B and Lashantaye P. All students performed exceptionally well. Their results appear 

later in the LOG. Congratulations is extended to Lashantaye P who won her 100m and 200m events and will now represent 

NSW at the Pacific School Games in Adelaide later this year. 

 

P&C MEETING  -  Our next P&C Meeting will be held on Monday 13th November at 7.30pm in the Library. At this  

meeting Miss Kelly will conduct a presentation on PBL (Positive Behaviour for Learning) which will be introduced in 2018. 

This program is aimed at our school being more consistent in our approach to discipline in the coming years. This is an area 

of concern for some parents as indicated by our recent Parent Satisfaction Survey. I encourage parents to attend this meeting 

to learn more about this program for our school. 

 

PLANNING PROCESS FOR 2018  -  The planning process is underway for 2018 and one of the first things I need to have 

is accurate student numbers for the commencement of the year. If you know you are leaving the school in 2018 and your 

child is not in Year 6 could you inform the office in person, by phone or email.  Your co-operation with this matter is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOLS FOR 2019  -  A note was sent home to all Year 5 students last week about applications 

for Selective High Schools in 2019. An information package is available through the school. Please return the slip to request 

a package. All applications must be completed online. All students applying for a Selective  High School placement will sit 

for a test on Thursday 15th March. All online applications must be completed by Monday 13th November. 

 

 

 KINGS LANGLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 Excellence in Scholarship, Citizenship and Personal Development 

 Address: 68 Isaac Smith Parade, Kings Langley, 2147 

 Phone:  9674  4460  /  9674 4672 

 Fax:  9624 5453 

 Email:  kingslangl-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Home Page: www.kingslangl-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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SCHOOL DISCO  -  Our second Disco for the year is on tomorrow, Friday 27th October. Students from our school have a 

wonderful time at this event. The K-2 Disco commences at 5.30pm and concludes at 7.00pm while the 3-6 Disco starts at 

7.30pm and finishes at 9.00pm. Please ensure that all students are picked up from the hall at the conclusion of the Disco. I 

am sure it will be a great night. 

 

Phil Walker,  

Principal 

 

======================================================================================= 

PSSA RESULTS  -  Friday October 13, 2017 

Basketball players of the week: Ryan A,  Ali F  & Serene R 

 

PSSA RESULTS  -  Friday October 20, 2017  -   PSSA cancelled due to wet weather 

 

WELL DONE  to the children who competed in the NSW PSSA State Athletics Carnival at Homebush last week. 

 

 Darcy F came 12th in the 9yrs 100m  -  14.42s and 23rd in the Junior Boys 200m -  29.64s. 

 Emily B came 11th in the Senior Girls High Jump  -  1.40m 

 Josaia D came 6th in the 11yrs 1500m   -  5.02.52 and 23rd in the 11yrs 800m   -  2.35.90 

 Lashantaye P came 1st in the Para Athlete Senior Girls 100m and 200m. 

 

To make it to the NSW level of competition is an outstanding result. 

 

Lashantaye has now qualified for the School Sport Australia Pacific Schools Games in Adelaide in December.  Well done 

Lashantaye. 

 

RUGBY LEAGUE WORLD CUP  -  On Tuesday October 17 we had a 

visit from the Rugby League World Cup!!!   Yes the actual cup came to 

our school and Mitchell, an ex student of KLPS, along with Dave from the 

Parramatta Eels, spoke to all of the children in Years 4, 5 and 6.  Mitchell  

explained the competition and the history of the cup and we saw a  

video presentation as well. 

 

Everyone was interested and excited during the presentation and many  

prizes were also given out. 

 

Mr Cole 

 

 

 

  

 

 

KLPS Team Vs Score KLPS Team Vs Score 

Cricket: 
Seniors 

Juniors 

 

Lynwood Park 

Lynwood Park 

 

Won  63-51 

Won  63-49 

AFL: 
Seniors 

Juniors 

 

Seven Hills Nth 

Seven Hills Nth 

 

Won  50-6 

Won  50-0 

T-Ball: 
Girls 

Boys 

 

Friendly training 

Seven Hills 

 

 

Won  3-8 

Softball: 
Girls 

Boys 

 

Lynwood Park 

Lynwood Park 

 

Won  8-3 

Lost  2-6 

Basketball 

Green 

Yellow 

Yellow 

 

Red 

Red 

Green 

 

Won  6-5 

Won  3-0 

Won  10-5 

 

Green 

Yellow 

Yellow 

 

Red 

Red 

Green 

 

Won  9-2 

Won  10-2 

Won  2-1 



 

MAKE-A-WISH FOUNDATION  -  Next week  (week 4) we 
will be having a 5c and 10c fundraiser for the Make-A-Wish  
Foundation.  The Make-A-Wish Foundation has granted over 
8,000 wishes since 1985 to children with life threatening  
illnesses and since 2002 over 570 wishes have been granted in  

         the Western Sydney area. 
 
Make-A-Wish give very sick children and teenagers hope for the future, strength to face the 
challenges of their illness and joy from their wish experience. 

 
If you would like to donate to this incredible Foundation please 
put your 5c and 10c coins in a zip lock bag or container and give 
to your teachers who will then deliver the money to 6 Blue.   
The SRC will be filling a jar with the money you donate and  
giving it to the Make-A-Wish Foundation. 

============================================================================ 



  

 

 

 

Friday 1st December 2017 - 11am till 1pm 

Year 6 will be holding their annual Mini Fete to raise money for 

their gift to the school.  For this, we ask students to bring some 

money so they can participate in the activities organised.  The 

activities are 50c and there is a wide variety of activities for the 

students to enjoy.  Some of these include the commando course, 

soccer challenge, water pistol squirting, a disco, nail and hair 

dressing, a photo booth and many more.  There will also be a 

White Elephant Stall equipped with pre-loved toys 

and books. 

There will be food stalls running on the day and 

the students will be able to purchase cakes, cans 

of drink and a sausage sizzle ( a separate note for 

sausage sizzle orders will be distributed next week).   

 

 

 

This is a call for donations for raffle prizes and nail polish, bags of 

wrapped lollies, hair spray (coloured), balloons or anything that 

you feel we could use.  For the White Elephant Stall, we are asking 

for donations of new or used books, Lego, toys, dress ups, cars, 

small games, board games etc (Anything that is suitable for K-6 

students).  Please forward all donations to any Year 6 wet area.   

Thanking you in advance!   

Year 6 Teachers and Students  

 



 

NEW Junior Band 2018 
 

Following the outstanding success of our current Junior Band this year, we are excited to announce our recruitment 

process for a new Junior Band to start in 2018 for any interested students from years 2 & 3. 

 

TRY NIGHT & INFORMATION ~ Thursday 2 November, 6:30pm in the Library 

 

The ‘TRY NIGHT’ is the only opportunity that interested students have to be able to try out the instruments that 

they are interested in. We have tutors and instruments on hand to help guide students and parents towards selecting 

the right instruments. 

 

This evening is highly informative and is a crucial component in our selection process for Junior Band 2018, and as 

such is compulsory. Please put this date on your calendar now and plan to be there! 

 

 

Mr G. Clark              Mr P. Walker 

Band Director             Principal 

WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN 2018  -  Thank you to everyone who contributed to  

Woolworths Earn & Learn. 

 

We collected 53,400 points and were able to purchase the following items for the school: 

Bean bags for sport, lego, board games, construction sets, home readers, polydron sets and Bee-bot 

mats.   The school will receive these items early next year. 

 

STEWART HOUSE  -  Today each family has been issued with a bag for used clothing. If you 

wish to contribute, please return the bag to the front entrance of the hall.  If your child does not 

bring a bag home or you need an extra bag, any suitable plastic bag from home can be used.  The last day for collection is 

Wednesday November 15, 2017. 
 

Please  DO NOT RETURN BAGS AFTER THIS DATE as once bags are collected, we have no storage space for bags 

which are returned late. 

 

We thank you for your co-operation. 

 

R. Maiden 

Deputy Principal 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

Items of children’s property (eg  hats and jackets)  

often get misplaced.  Please check your child/children’s 

bags regularly for items that have accidentally been 

picked up or placed in the wrong bag. 

 

Thank you 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiA79Kmt9jVAhVX9WMKHfETAcMQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fruncheigss.eq.edu.au%2FCalendarandnews%2FNews%2FPages%2FWoolworths-Earn--Learn-2017.aspx&psig=AFQjCNF8xNsmcw


 

 

 

Chaplain’s Corner 
 
 

Supporting families as they manage 
separation and divorce 
 

In Australia nearly one in two marriages end in 

separation and divorce. This directly impacts many 

children in our schools and adults in our workplaces. 

Coping with the family changes that result can be 

challenging for children and their parents, and for those 

supporting the family including relatives, friends, work 

colleagues and school staff. Some knowledge and 

understanding of what children and young people are 

dealing with can help us to provide the right kinds of 

support, when and where it is needed. 

 
Reactions of children and young people 

Children’s reactions to separation and divorce are unique and varied. They depend on the child’s age, personality, 

previous experiences, support networks, and on how well their parents are managing. Some thoughts about how 

some primary aged young people may react are shared below as a general guide only. 

Children in the primary school years may… 

 understand more about what separation and divorce means in their family but they may hold unrealistic 

fears about the future, 

 blame themselves for family changes, 

 experience physical symptoms, eg, nausea, headaches, tiredness, 

 show feelings in a range of ways-being ‘over’ co-operative and agreeable to being angry and lashing out. 

How can other significant adults help? 

At KLPS we are offering a very successful evidence based program called “Seasons For Growth’ in a small group 

setting for children in Year 2, facilitated by our school Chaplain, Simone Brown. For each of the children in the peer 

group they have the opportunity to learn new skills to cope effectively with change and loss. The program focuses 

on developing strengths in a child’s self-esteem, managing feelings, problem-solving, decision-making, communication 

and building support networks. 

The program activities promote discussions about each of the four seasons of the year and how change is a part of 

life. Each student understands they are not the only one going through difficult changes in their lives. 

If your family is going through significant changes then a visit to The Kids Helpline website can help children and 

young people allay fears and provide facts and ideas on coping. 

http://www.kidshelp.com.au/teens/get-info/hot-topics/seperation-and-divorce.php 

 

Simone Brown 

(aka Happy Chappy) 



 

 

 

Nomination Form for 2018 P&C Committee Positions  
 

Kings Langley Public School has enjoyed a wonderful working relationship between the parents and the teachers and 

staff. In order for this to continue and to allow our children to be given all the wonderful resources and opportunities 

WE NEED YOU. 

 

What does joining the Kings Langley Public School P&C Association mean? 

 Attending one to two meeting per month during the school terms 

 Insight into the running of the P&C and school 

 Having a say in how the money we raise is spent 

 Wonderful friendships and lots of laughs.  

 

We need a strong committee to make all the functions of the P&C work. Below are all the roles that will become 

vacant at the Annual General Meeting on 11 December 2017. If more than one person has nominated for a role that 

only requires one person then a vote will be conducted at the Annual General Meeting.  

 

Position descriptions for each of the positions are available and can be viewed at the end of P&C meetings or by 

contacting Belinda Hocroft, P&C Secretary at kingslangleypandc@gmail.com.  

 

Please complete the following form to nominate for the above positions. Nominations must be returned to the 

P&C Secretary or to the school office by 24 November 2017. 
 

 

I        wish to nominate for the role of                   . 

Childs Name:            Class:      

Email:                 Phone:               

Signed:           Date:           

Executive positions President 

 Vice President (2 positions) 

 Secretary 

 Treasurer 

Canteen Sub-Committee positions Canteen Manager 

 Canteen Treasurer 

 General Canteen Sub-Committee (2 positions) 

Uniform Sub-Committee positions Uniform Manager 

 General Uniform Sub-Committee (2 positions) 

General Committee Up to 10 positions 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

KINGS LANGLEY DISCOUNT DRUG STORE 
Emi Hewitt B.Pharm,MPS 

George Shortis B.Pharm, MPS 

James Cook Drive, Kings Langley 

Phone:  9674 3341 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook for our latest on Promotions,  

Catalogues and Healthcare Clinics 

Monday to Friday  … 9am-7pm 

Saturdays.   9am-4pm 

Sundays ...9am-2pm 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 ADEN APPLIANCE SERVICE 
 

Washing Machines, Refrigerators 

Freezers, Dryers, Stoves 

Spare parts and Service 

Suppliers of Electric Stove Elements 

 
56 Sunnyholt Road,         

Blacktown,  2148      

Phone:  (02) 9621 3022        

Fax:    (02)  9671 7432 
 

                REAL ESTATE KINGS LANGLEY 
 PH:  9838 4888 
 Elders  -  giving back to the community. 
 We are proud to have an ongoing commitment of funds to the 
 school to aid in  developing school resources. 
 www.elderskingslangley.com.au 
 KINGS LANGLEY SHOPPING CENTRE 

OPEN 7 DAYS 

High Energy Fitness classes including Boxing, 

Circuits, Cardio & Strength sessions and  

everything in between!  

Group Fitness sessions & Personal Training 

for all fitness levels. 

 
 

Classes are held in Kings Langley Public School hall.  

Issac Smith Pde, Kings Langley 

 Monday 7pm-8pm 

 Wednesday 7.15pm- 8pm (45 min HIIT) 

 Friday 7pm-8pm 

 Morning Classes Tues & Thurs 9.30- 10.30 at  

 different location. Call or Message for details. 

First class is FREE! Come try it out. $10 per class, pay as you go. 

1:1 Personal training & Semi personal training (small groups) also avail-

able. Times flexible. 

Contact me for information. 

Michelle 0410474110 

Like our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/kickstartyou 

Kildare Road Medical Centre 

 
 

 

 

 

Offering assessment and treatment for children 
with communication difficulties 

  
Suite 7, 9 Seven Hills Road, Baulkham Hills 

Phone: 9674 7452   Mobile: 0412 197 607 
 

 
 

www.northwestspeechpathology.com.au 
 

 
 

 

 

JULIE BARNETT                      Phone:  9620 4241 

Beauty Therapist                   1 Plymouth Crescent 

           Kings Langley, NSW 2147 

     Corner Plymouth Cr & Joseph Banks Dr 

 

MY TIME FACIAL - 30 Mins  - $50.00 

Are you time poor? 

Do you need a pick me up? 

Does your skin feel tired and dry? 

You need YOUR time at Cocoon Face and Body. 

In 30mins let me relax, revitalise and rehydrate you and your 

skin. 

Available during the month on October 

Book today for your MY TIME FACIAL. 

 

KRMC®’s Skin Cancer Clinic is run by accredited  

doctors.  Excisions can be taken on-site and sent to the lab 

for analysis.  Follow-ups & referrals. 

To make an appointment, call 8822 3000. 

Please note that charges may apply. 

 

Open 7 days / kildaremedical.com.au 

36 Kildare Road, Blacktown, NSW 2148    
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